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Beavers have been maligned, threatened and misunderstood for too long. They 

provide vital services that we humans have interrupted to our own detriment. It is only 

right and sensible to  allow them to maintain  water levels, restore meadows and in 

the process to help alleviate drought and wildfire. This is a sensible bill that needs to 

be passed, for the good of our ecosystems and our own future. 


